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The proposed addition of non-credit headcounts in itself is not problematic, but the time frame is. This data is scheduled to
be a part of the 2023-24 12E reporting, which will ask for enrollments from July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023. This reporting time
frame is less than a month away.

We do not currently collect demographic information on our non-credit students. Their data is housed in a different data
system, and we will need to build the coding and reporting infrastructure to gather and maintain demographic data.  We also
currently do not code our non-credit courses by clock hour, and will need to adjust that coding as well. We would appreciate
it if the department would delay this new reporting for non-credit enrollment until the 2024-25 12E cycle.
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